
COUNTY OF NEVADA 
 STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Ed Scofield 
Supervisor, 2nd District 

Email: ed.scofield@co.nevada.ca.us 

 
 

 

NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Board Agenda Memo 

 
 
MEETING DATE: March 22, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Honorable Supervisor Ed Scofield 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution honoring the work of the local Tommyknockers Shrine Club, 

Shriner’s Children’s Northern California and Proclaiming 2022 the 100th 
Anniversary of the Shriners Children’s Hospitals  

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the attached proclamation.  
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
In 1922 construction began on the first Shriner’s Children’s Hospital and since then, more than 1.4 
million children have been served throughout the country regardless of the family’s ability to pay.  
 
Here in Nevada County, our local Tommyknockers Shrine Club raises funds to support our 
region’s Shriner’s Hospital, Shriner’s Children’s Northern California. 
 
Through the great support of the Tommyknockers Shrine Club, over 120 local Nevada County 
children are treated each year at Shriner’s Children’s Northern California.  
 
Therefore, I urge the Board of Supervisors to adopt the attached resolution honoring the great work 
of the Tommyknockers Shrine Club, Shriner’s Children’s Northern California and proclaiming 
2022 the 100th Anniversary of Shriners Children’s Hospital.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Supervisor Ed Scofield 
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